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Fact Sheet 

 
Support for People Living in Sub-Divided Units  

 

CLP Power provides support for people living in sub-divided units (SDUs) through the 

Power Connect programme. In 2020, CLP Power will allocate HK$7 million to help SDU 

tenants who do not benefit from the Government’s electricity charges subsidy 

schemes. The programme allows SDU tenants to reduce their electricity expenses and 

improve their home safety and living environment. 

 

1. Electricity Subsidies 

 

• CLP Power will provide electricity subsidies to 10,000 SDU tenants nominated by 

non-Governmental organisations (NGOs). The subsidy given to each successful 

applicant will increase from HK$500 in 2019 to HK$600 in 2020.  

 

2. Rewiring Work 

 

• CLP Power will subsidise landlords of SDUs nominated by NGOs for the rewiring 

work needed for the installation of individual electricity meters. Where building 

management give consent, registered electrical contractors appointed by CLP 

Power will handle the rewiring work, the inspection of devices, and the issuing 

of completion certificates for meter installation by CLP Power. 

 

 

Assistance for Transitional Housing Residents 

 

CLP Power will make available HK$10 million over a three-year period from 2020 to 

provide energy-efficient electrical appliances for 10,000 transitional housing units to 

help residents to reduce their electricity consumption and costs. Of this, HK$2 million 

will be used in 2020 to benefit an estimated 2,000 households. 
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